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Susan Murray finally 

becomes a member 

I told Susan that she finally came of 

the age to join the Exchange Club.  

Given our average age of members 

she was previously just too young.   

Jean Yufer sponsored her (not her 

past president and secretary 

husband John Murray) and she was 

inducted into Exchange at the first 

meeting in October.  

 As a non-member these last several 

years she has done more for the club 

than most members have.  She is the 

premier hot dog saleslady at our twice a year Coffee Break, hawking the 

tubular treats as breakfast sausages to sell her first one at 6:30 AM.  A few 

years back she was involved with the YMCA and discovered that the 

Exchange Club could help out by sponsoring the Wet & Wild Easter Egg Hunt 

at the “Y” pool, where many folks had fun AND learned about Exchange.  

Other things involved the Summerfair children’s activities day and the 

“bubble art” stand sponsored by the Exchange Club.  Sometimes the 

Exchange Club was the only activity there.  Again, many folks had fun AND 

learned about Exchange.  She stood in the cold with the rest of us when we 

used to sell hotdogs outside Walmart and collect donations for 

ParentWorks, and she stood in the heat giving out flags at 

GiveAKidAFlagToWave for Summerfair. Oh! And then there 

was Ice Cream Fundae for Pressley Ridge, where she 

hawked “Exchange Delight” until we won 3 silver ice cream 

scoops out of 4 tries.  

Her energy and enthusiasm are boundless. I’m sure 

everyone will say, “Thank you, Susan, for finally joining the 

Exchange Club.”  Things can only get better from here, 

right? 
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Mike Garland, Media Specialist at Carlisle Events was 

our guest speaker at the first meeting in October.  Carlisle 

Events puts on the Car Shows and Auctions here in town, where 

Exchange parks cars at the K Street lot for the Fall and Spring 

Swap Meets. 

Mike had a rendering of the Concours at Carlisle Luxury Auto 

Condos that will be constructed at the old Masland/Lear plant 

location now owned by Carlisle Events.  The starting price for a 

condo in this gated community will be $200,000.  Contact 

Nathan Kranz at 717-461-5947 or 

ConcoursatCarlisle@gmail.com to customize your new car 

condo today!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The guest speaker from Domestic Violence Services of 

Cumberland and Perry Counties (DVSCP) at our second meeting in 

October was Ms. Dorothy Andrews. 

Mission Statement: DVSCP supports and empowers those 

who are experiencing domestic violence and promotes non-

violence through social and systems change. 

Violence takes all forms. It can include… 

Emotional Abuse: Ignoring, humiliating, embarrassing, 
insulting, excluding or using social status as a weapon. 
Verbal Abuse: Shouting, threatening, intimidating, or 
manipulating. 
Physical Abuse: pushing, shoving, hitting, kicking, punching 
or threatening with a weapon. 
Sexual Abuse: forced kissing or touching, any unwanted 
sexual acts, unprotected sex, and rape. 
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Flags on the Square for Veterans Day 

Recovery of flags at 4:45 PM 

Meet at storage facility directly across the street 

from Market Cross Pub on North Hanover Street 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars 

Saturday, November 11 – 4:45 PM – Flags on the Square retrieval for Veterans Day – meet on 

N. Hanover St directly across from Market Square Pub. 

Tuesday, November 14 - 6 PM - meeting at Cumberland Crossings. 

Thursday, November 16 – 9 AM – 10 AM One Nation Under God 

Breakfast. 

Tuesday, November 21 - 6 PM – Board meeting at Minerva Mills. 

Tuesday, November 28– NO meeting at Cumberland Crossings – too close to Thanksgiving. 

 

A Few Words from the President . . . 

 Have a Happy Thanksgiving!    

 Bob 

 

 

 

 

 

 


